
Provincial bargaining  
update
VANCOUVER – CUPE K-12 Provincial Bargaining Committee 
 (PBC) and British Columbia Public School Employers’  
Association (BCPSEA) had a long day of bargaining today 
that included some encouraging movement from both 
tables.

Discussions will resume again early Thursday morning.  

“I am optimistic on the direction that bargaining is going,” 
says K-12 Presidents Council President Warren Williams.

We encourage members to continue to be updated 
through our website:  
bcschools.cupe.ca
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